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July 15, 2021

Dear Kathryn,

The Biddeford Food Pantry would like to request $26,629 to provide solar panels for our pantry building in
Biddeford.  The project is projected to save $50,000 over the next 40 years that would then be available for
food for our neediest citizens.  (Please see attached summary from Revision Energy.)

The Biddeford Food Pantry is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization that provides food and other items, such as
diapers, toothpaste, and other necessities.  We are operated entirely by volunteers, so all donations go
directly to benefit our citizens.

Thank you to the County for considering our request, and thank you personally for your help.,

Don Bisson


President and Manager
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